
Feedback on Senior Citizens Travel 

Discounts 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the travel 

discounts offered to senior citizens. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the initiative to support senior citizens in their travel endeavors. 

The discount not only makes travel more affordable but also encourages a more active lifestyle 

among seniors. 

However, I would like to suggest a few improvements that could enhance the program: 

• Consider extending the discounts to include more destinations, particularly popular 

tourist spots. 

• It may be beneficial to offer streamlined access to these discounts through a user-friendly 

online platform. 

• Provide additional information about the discounts in promotional materials aimed at 

seniors and their families. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I believe that with a few adjustments, the senior citizens 

travel discount program can be even more beneficial. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


